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 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  

 OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 ________________________________________   
 

Date:    March 31, 2015 
Time:  12:30 P.M. 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Attempt to Locate Runaway  
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

The Oshkosh Police Department is attempting to locate a male juvenile that ran away on March 14, 2015 
from his residence in Oshkosh.  He is believed to be in the Oshkosh area. 
 
Kenton G. Chapman is 15 years old, 5’9”, 180lbs, brown hair and eyes.  The last contact with Kenton was 
on March 14, 2015.   
 
At this time, police do not believe the teen is in any danger.  A photo is attached of the Kenton.   
 
The Oshkosh Police Department would like to remind those that are harboring a runaway may be arrested 
for contributing to delinquency.       
 
If anyone has seen or knows the whereabouts of the juvenile, they are encouraged to contact the Oshkosh 
Police Department at (920) 236-5700.  
 
If you have information about the juvenile’s whereabouts and would like to remain anonymous, 
please contact Winnebago County Wide Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477 or text IGOTYA and 
you crime tip to 274637 or go to www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org and submit your text via the 
web.  You may be eligible for up to a $1,000 reward for information leading to an arrest. 
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